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Casey,

I couldn’t figure out how to unmute myself. I apologize.

Here’s my testimony.

PSRC

Chair Ralph and members of the Transportation Policy Board,
I am Dianne Iverson, resident of Bremerton, on the Kitsap Peninsula.

I am currently on the City of Bremerton, Complete Streets Committee, board
member of West Sound Cycling Club, and vice-chair of Leafline Trails Coalition.

I support the amendments for consideration on Active Transportation and Mobility
as well as amendments that will improve accountability.

I am especially interested in the amendments around objective performance
measures for walking, biking, and rolling. I’d like you to analyze the quality of the
existing system, and coordinate an improvement plan that prioritizes high-
performing facilities such as separated, protected, dedicated non-motorized routes
and their connectors.

As a retired public employee from the state of Oregon, I spent half of my career in
education and the other half working for state and county government. I learned
through that experience that it takes time to collaborate with other jurisdictions, but
the end product is almost always better when you do.

Thank you for your collaborative leadership on creating an improved system of
non-motorized transportation. All of our communities will benefit from your
leadership.





